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Headteacher:  Mrs G Voigt
Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your enquiry regarding the post of Deputy Headteacher at Brockswood Primary and Nursery School. Our school website has a lot of useful information but we would encourage you to make arrangements to visit the school see for yourself! 
The vacancy is for a Deputy Headteacher for January 2025.    We are looking for an outstanding practitioner who will support the leadership of teaching and learning across the school.

Brockswood is a school where Every Child Matters and this is reflected in the school’s commitment to inclusive education. The school’s caring ethos is at the heart of all we do. Alongside academic progress, it is equally important to us that the children are given opportunities to develop their social skills, self-esteem and independence. Every member of staff treats each of our children as individuals and our aim is to ensure that coming to school is a positive experience for all of them; we understand that children learn best when they are happy and feel secure. 

As a primary school, we have the responsibility of laying the foundations for life-long learning. Watching the children’s progress through the school and seeing them leave ready for the next stage of their academic career is a privilege. Our goal is to make sure that all children receive the greatest possible benefit from their time at Brockswood and that they achieve their full potential, recognising and celebrating their own achievements and aspirations, as well as those of others.  It is essential that our children leave us with the academic skills needed to make informed choices regarding their future economic wellbeing.

The school’s last Ofsted inspection took place in May 2015. The full report can be viewed at www.ofsted.gov.uk or www.brockswood.herts.sch.uk.  

The school has 9 classes, assembly and sports hall, a separate dining room, extensive ICT provision and a library. The school benefits from attractive grounds, including a substantial playing field, and two playgrounds.  

We are looking to recruit a new member of staff who sets themselves high personal standards, who is motivated by the responsibility of working collaboratively and who is able to act on their own initiative.  This is a dynamic phase of development for the school and we are excited by introducing new members to our team.  

The school works within the Safer Recruitment framework and appointments will be subject to Criminal Records Bureau checks.  References will be taken up at the point of application to the school.  You will be asked to bring your current DBS to interview plus any additional relevant qualifications.
Applications should be made using the Hertfordshire County Council application form and person specification, together with a letter which should outline your strengths and areas for development and of course why you would like to be part of the Brockswood team. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries or would like to arrange a visit.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs Gayle Voigt

Headteacher

'At Brockswood School we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take e-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe online.'
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